
We are currently working on 
the lower pipeline, where we 
will install automatic, 
permanent water troughs. This 
will help to remove a burden 
from our Ranch Manager.  
The upper system will utilize 
our well with a solar pump and 
automatic, permanent water 
troughs. This will prove up on 
water rights, and bring value 
to a water source that has sat 
idle for many years. Providing 
safe water for wildlife and 
livestock. *See attached pic 
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